
February 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Friends and Members: 
 
Enclosed please find the new set of glass slides for AMR Seminar #67.  Just a reminder that the 
comments to the previous cases as well as case histories and pertinent images for this submission will be 
on the official AMR web page at http://www.amr-seminar.org.  
 
We request all members to submit their comments to AMR #68 by the end of May 2015.  The deadline 
for submission of cases for the next seminar is the same.  As our Club membership continues to grow, we 
now request fifty-five (55) H&E slides sent with your submission.  We continue to experience problems 
with members submitting damaged and/or broken sides.  It would also be helpful to ensure your slides 
are completely dry prior to packaging as we have received several submissions where the glue wasn’t dry 
and slides were adhered together and unusable.  Also, several submissions have arrived with broken 
slides due to improper packaging which precludes us from providing all members with complete sets of 
slides.  I would also like to add as a reminder that we will not accept slides carrying plastic coverslips. 
The plastic coverslips dry out after a few years and detach carrying the tissues with it. Please make sure 
that all slides submitted for the club are coverslipped with glass. Kindly visit the AMR web page for 
additional submission instructions.  The following members are due to submit cases for the next seminar:   
 
Carlos Bacchi Jeroniomo Forteza Vila Maria Pia Foschini Robert Najarian 
David Ben-Dor Masaharu Fukunaga Alberta Cavazza N. Volkan Adsay 
Kumarasen Cooper Allen Gown Brian Rubin Goran Elmberger 
Manual Sobrinho Simoes Thomas Krausz Paul Wakely, Jr. Bruce Wenig 
Phil Allen Santiago Ramon y Cajal James A. Strauchen  
Hugo Dominguez-
Malagon 

Dominic Spagnolo Franco Fedeli  

 
I would like to take this opportunity to welcome new members to the Club:  Richard Scolyer, M.D. from 
the Royal Prince Alfred Hospital in Sydney, Australia and Vania Nose, M.D., Ph.D from Massachusetts 
General Hospital, Boston, MA.  We look forward to their contributions and insights.  I would also like to 
take this opportunity to announce that Dr. Otto Dietz and Dominic Spagnolo have voluntarily retired from 
the Club.  We will miss their contributions and insights but they will remain AMR Club members ad-
honorem. 

Please continue to mail your cases and comments to the attention of my assistant, Nancy Boinski. Her  
e-mail address is:  nboinski@mcw.edu.   
 
I hope you will enjoy the enclosed cases and I look forward to hearing from you soon.   
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

Saul Suster 
Saul Suster, M.D. 
 


